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From: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 1:57 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Jeff Rieker


Subject: Shasta Workshop 3.5 notes


Attachments: 2017-09-21 ShastaMeeting3.5 DRAFT_Notes_Internal.docx


Hi Garwin and Jeff,


Here are the draft notes from last week’s conference call. Garwin addressed my questions but has not had a chance to


review the notes yet, so it may be easiest to have you both review them at the same time. Please send me any


comments/revisions and I will compile two versions: one without names for distribution and one with names for your


internal records.


Thank you,


Michelle


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


mhavey@anchorqea.com


720 Olive Way, Suite 1900


Seattle, WA 98101


D 206.971.2696


C 206.683.9199


ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Please consider the environment before printing this email.


This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product


prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If


you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of


this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at


(206) 287-9130.



